
The Sheep at School Day
June 20, 2006.

Dear Peter

Thankyou for your support of the Australian Sheep CRC initiative.

I have 100 people to provide a BBQ lunch for. I think 20kg of Lamb steaks and 200 lamb sausages should be enough.

Peter Dowdall can pick the meat up on Monday 19 June. If you have any promotional materials, I will make sure that the Q Lamb message goes out.
Following is some background information for you.
Shenton College will be hosting three small flocks of sheep at school. The idea is to promote science in primary industry by bringing some rural activity to kids in the city.

Students will learn about (and see) Bioclip, from Mike Neisbitt, Lake Grace.
Hear about a sheep stud breeding program for White Suffolks from Peter Dowdall, Narrogin and see some sheep dog trials. Following a BBQ lunch at UWA, the students will participate in some sheep nutrition labs and microscopy labs at UWA. These are being organised by Dr Ian Williams’s people.
The event will be covered by The Countryman, ABC Landline, ABC Country Hour, the POST, the Ed Department’s newspaper and UWA News. The College newsletter will acknowledge all sponsors and providers. 

I will present a project report to Sheep CRC in Burnie, Tasmania on June 28. All providers will be referenced together with educational outcomes of the day.
Regards

Warwick Mathews

9 June 2006
- 203 -


